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IE he C a m p o s

Class Schedule Corrections:; In planning your 
classes for the rest of the school year, 
please ncrt'e the following corrections:

Winter Quarter: 1) C.E. 252, Children's 
Outreach Ministries, is being offered 3rd 
per. MWF in L-3 by WW. 2) C.E. 353 is 2nd 
per. only TT. 3) C.M. 391 is 7-9 p.m. not 
a.m.

BULLETIN
October 29, 1981

"Praise be to the God and Father of 
our Lord Jesus Christ! In His great 
mercy He has given us new birth into 
a living hope through the resurrection 
of Jesus Christ from the dead, and 
into an inheritance that can never 
perish, spoil or fade - kept in heaven 
for you, who through faith are shielded 
by God's power until the coming of the 
salvation that is ready to be revealed 
in the last time."

I Peter 1:3-5

Girls Intramural Volleyball begins Monday, 
Nov. 2 at 7:30 p.m. For further info, 
see Jim Holt or Jim McDonald.

1982 GRADUATES: If you have not signed up 
for a senior audit, please report to 
the Registrar's Office immediately.

ATTENTION BASIC YOUTH CONFLICTS STUDENTS! 
The test for those students who took 
BYC for credit will be administered 
on Saturday, Nov. 7 at 8 a.m. in F-7. 
You will need to bring your summary 
questions, #2 pencil, and $1 testing 
fee. It is an objective test consist­
ing of only multiple choice questions. 
You may use your Bibles!

Winter Quarter Registration will be Nov. 
9-16. Monday Nov. 9 will be reserved 
for those students graduating this 
year. You may begin signing up for 
appointment times in the Registrar's 
Office on Monday, Nov. 2. Please 
DO NOT sign up for an appointment 
time when you should be in class, at 
work, etc. It will take you approx-

„ imately one hour to register, so you 
should sign up for an appointment time 
when you have a free hour to complete 
your registration. Remember, when you 
come to register you must have your 
planning sheet signed by your adviser.

Spring Quarter: 1) Bib 417, Hebrews, is 
being offered 1st per. MWF in F-4 by FT.
2) Theo 223 will be offered as a night class 
on Tues. from 6:30-9:00 p.m. in F-3. It 
will not be offered during the day.

ATTENTION STUDENTS: . ' ... ■. , ,
Pictures will be taken of students according 
to-district for the Northwesterner. If 
you wish to be included in the group picture 
for your district, please meet in the Dickey 
Plaza after chapel on the following days:

Oregon District .students: Thursday, Oct. 29. 
Rocky Mountain and Wyoming District students: 

Friday, Oct. 30.
Northwest District students: Monday, Nov. 2. 
Montana and Southern Idaho District students: 

Tuesday, Nov. 3.

Harvest Time Social!!! Now's the time to start 
scheming to become your own fantasy character 
for the (Un)Real People, the social where 
you can "come as you aren't, but as you've 
always wanted to be." To be held Saturday, 
Nov. 14 at 7:30 p.m in the gym. Don't miss 
the fun! Don't miss the food! Be there, 
ALOHA!

Prayer Emphasis h&s begun, we are meeting in 
the chapel Monday at 7 p.m. on Nov. 2.
Please join us and let's pray for each other.

Remember to sign up for the 24 hour prayer chain. 
Sign up sheets with 30 minute slots will be 
in the chapel and SUB Thursday and Friday of 
this week. Let's continue to pray for our 
school.

IF YOU SEE A RESIDENT ASSISTANT, TELL THEM WHAT 
A GOOD JOB THEY ARE DOING!

On-campus students who attend Redmond A/G: If 
you could use a ride to church on Sunday 
morning and/or evening contact Ken Porter in 
GB 609 or Patty Abbott in GP 402.

A big thanks to all who participated in Tuesday's 
chapel. Thank you for your sensitivity to 
the Spirit and your love for God.

Dean John


